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From: Public Testimony
To: Rice, Howard
Subject: FW: LGBT Commission
Date: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 2:39:06 PM


 
 


Erica Dobbs
Administrative Assistant
City Clerk’s Office
City of Kansas City, Mo.
414 E. 12th Street
Kansas City, MO 64106
Email: erica.dobbs@kcmo.org
Phone: 816-513-6405                  
Fax: 816-513-3353


 
 


From: Bunch, Eric 
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 1:55 PM
To: Public Testimony <Public.Testimony@kcmo.org>
Subject: Fw: LGBT Commission
 
 
 
Eric Bunch
4th District Councilperson
City of Kansas City, MO


From: Bill Svoboda <bsvoboda@eventprosinc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 8:04 AM
To: justicetyronehorn@gmail.com <justicetyronehorn@gmail.com>
Cc: Bunch, Eric <Eric.Bunch@kcmo.org>; Dastrup, Crissy <Crissy.Dastrup@kcmo.org>
Subject: LGBT Commission
 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the kcmo.org organization. Use caution and
examine the sender address before replying or clicking links.
Justice.
 
I am very much interested in participating with the LGBTQ Commission.   The last eight years, I have
served as Executive Director for the Kansas City PrideFest which experienced significant growth
during my tenure.   My work on this event has certainly given me a good understanding of the
complexity of our community and the issues we face.  
 
Before I started my own small business 17 years ago, I worked for the Greater Kansas City Chamber
of Commerce.  In fact I contribute my success to the many years of employment at The Chamber.   I
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learned so much about our business community and the city and realized what a wonderful place
Kansas City really is.
 
I also have a number of candidates who I feel would also contribute to the goals of the LGBTQ
Commission.   Please advise on your level of interest or how I can be of service to you further.
 
Regards,
 
Bill Svoboda
EventPros, Inc.
816-960-3400
 





